
CSI Aviation is immensely proud to announce passing our renewal audit with NAAMTA, a highly coveted 
accreditation in the air medical transport industry. Auditors described CSI’s program as “Outstanding,” 
speaking to how effectively we manage patient care and safety.  

 The last time CSI was audited by NAAMTA, we had two aircraft in service and one medical crew 
performing air ambulance missions in the State of New Mexico. Today, CSI has eight aircraft in service 
running multiple shifts, 24 hours per day all over the Western United States. The last NAAMTA site 
survey found us very much in a formative stage, and this year’s auditors were impressed with the 
massive improvements made coupled with our exponential growth.   

 We would like to thank our medical and flight operations departments for working hard to ensure the 
highest medical transport standards are kept. Congratulations, and keep up the phenomenal work! 



 


